
From: carlo mychibay 
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 12:39 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <Clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Hearing for Thursday, May 5, Docket 20-187 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am herby requesting remote access to tomorrow’s hearing for Lakes Region Water Company, Docket # 
20-1897. 
 
My name is Carol Stansell, representing intervenor for Lake Ossipee Village residents. 
 
I have had a recent (Tuesday) COVID-19 exposure and feel it is inappropriate for me to attend in person. 
 
Please advise on how I can attend remotely. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Carol Stansell 
 
 


